
 
 

Sumida America Components Inc. 
1251 N. Plum Grove Road, Suite 150 

Schaumburg, IL 60173 
Tel. 847-545-6700 

Fax. 847-545-6721 

 

June 22, 2014 

 

Subject:  EOL Notice for Select Sumida Part Types 

 

Dear Customer: 

The following products will reach end of life, July 1, 2014. 

 

EP169NP-0R9 

EP169NP-1R8I 

EP169NP-1R1I 

CDRH4D11NP-1R0NC 

CDRH4D11NP-1R5NC 

CDRH4D11NP-2R2NC 

CDRH4D11NP-3R3NC 

CDRH4D11NP-8R2NC 

CDRH4D11NP-4R7NC 

CDRH4D11NP-220MC 

CDRH15D78/ANP-181MC 

CDRH15D78/ANP-151MC 

CDRH15D78/ANP-221MC 

CDRH4D15/SNP-3R3NC 

CDRH4D15/SNP-2R2NC 

CDRH4D15/SNP-4R7NC 

CDRH4D15/SNP-1R5NC 

CDRH4D15/SNP-8R6NC 

CDH46D14SHPHF-100MC 

CDH2D09SNP-100MC 

CDH2D09SNP-2R4MC 

CDRH62NP-101MC 

RP1315NP-220 

J15201 

155857-000-97 

155867-000-00 

Please review this announcement with your customers. If there is demand for these parts, please notify us by January 1, 

2015, @ sales@us.sumida.com, so that we can arrange for a last time buy. 

 

If there is no notice of future orders or forecast, please consider this notice as official announcement of EOL for these 

parts effective July 1, 2014. 

 

Regards, 

Sumida America Components, Inc. 

 

 


